Data Submitted (UTC 11): 10/30/2023 1:02:42 PM

First name: Travis Last name: Ward Organization:

Title:

Comments: I do not support e bikes on Teton Pass trails. First, this establishes a precedent that will lead to e bikes on all trails. Second, this will encourage users who do not have the skills to be on these trails. They will use e bikes to get themselves to trails that they could not get to under their own power and will therefore likely lack the skills to descend these trails. Third, the rate at which e bikes can travel uphill creates a dangerous situation when meeting other bikers and walkers coming down the trail.